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July 25, 2018 
 
 
 
I hereby approve the submitting of the attached Legislation “Resolution approving the final 
design for the Veteran’s Memorial Pool Replacement and Bathhouse Rehabilitation Project” to 
the Finance and Personnel Committee, to be considered by the members thereof at their next 
committee meeting.  This approval is given due to the time element necessitating consideration 
of the attached Legislation at the earliest possible date. 
 
 
 
 

     
Mayor Tim Kabat  

  


